
KAGU Public Affairs Programming 
 

 January 1 through March 31, 2022 
 
KAGU-FM is licensed to the Gonzaga University Telecommunication Association and operated by 
students of the Broadcast Studies division of the Communication Arts Department.  
 
Responding to the needs of our listeners, KAGU originates, monitors and retransmits, and 
documents transmissions from the Emergency Alert System (EAS). Following the mission and 
purpose of Gonzaga University, and in support of our commitment to contribute to the fine arts 
in the Spokane community, the format of full-time classical music meets a significant cultural 
need.  At this time, no other radio station in the Spokane area programs full-time classical music 
twenty-four hours each day, seven days a week. Gonzaga University offers this programming as 
a public service to listeners in the Inland Northwest. 
 
  
 


